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Our File: EA 0405-02

June 8, 2004

Mr. Alan Taylor

Vice-President Exploration

Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN)

Suite 1202

700 West Pender Street

Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8

Dear Mr. Taylor,

RE:
Environmental Assessment 0405-02 Canadian Zinc Corporation Drilling Expansion
As you are aware, your application to the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MV2004C0030) to expand the range of drilling exploration activities on the Canadian Zinc property has been referred to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) for Environmental Assessment.  This assessment has now commenced.   As per s.118 of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act, no authorizations required for carrying out your proposed development may be issued under any federal or territorial law until the requirements of Part Five of the Act (including environmental assessment) have been met.

The Review Board will now begin compiling a Draft Terms of Reference and Workplan for this assessment, and identifying organizations interested in being kept informed.  Please call me at 867-766-7056 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,

Alan Ehrlich

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Cc:  Review Board CZN distribution list
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